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The vote by mail system allows more Oregonians to participate in our election 

system. No worries about transportation, work schedules or being out of town. Thank 

you for upholding our right to continue to use our secure and flexible vote by mail 

system that works in Oregon. It would be a hardship for many voters to make it to the 

polls without this system.  


